
TCEF’s support played a vital role in my education journey and helped me
grow into who I am today. Your kindness and generosity have truly changed
lives, including mine.

Thank you for standing with Tibetan children for the past 30 years. Wishing
you many more years of meaningful service and impact.

With heartfelt gratitude,
Tenzing wangmo gurung 
Batch 2021
Kyitsel-ling Ex-student

Congratulations on 30 Years of Support and
Compassion!

Congratulations TCEF on your 30th
Anniversary!
I am Tenzing wangmo gurung, an ex-student
of Kyitsel-ling.
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